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Thursday 23rd November

Dear Parents/Carers,

This festive period, pupils in Years 7 to 10 are taking part in the Santa Run for Herts Young Homeless. Herts

Young Homeless supports young people across the county who are homeless or at risk of homelessness.

Our Santa Run will take place during PE lessons in the last week of term. A recyclable Santa hat will be

provided for all pupils taking part and we have set up a fundraising page for all sponsorship for the school

which can be found here: https://hertsyounghomeless.enthuse.com/cf/bishops-hatfield-santa-run.

How your support could help to prevent homelessness:

£10 could enable a vital call to our helpline

£30 could pay for food and essentials for a young person for a week

£50 could pay for a family mediation session for a family in conflict

£100 could pay for a Home Truths lesson for 30 students to raise awareness of the realities of homelessness

and the support available, as well as to begin to consider the process of leaving home.

Your child does not need to fundraise to take part in this activity but if you are able to promote this event to

friends and family and encourage them to sponsor your child it would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M Jackson Miss N Cameron

Assistant Headteacher Head of PE

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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